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To Whom it may concern, 

Jeana Naluai should be allowed a special use permit to teach Hawaiian healing and perform 
Hawaiian healing in a Spa setting at Hale Hoomana. Jeana is a Hawaiian and a cultural 
practitioner. It is customary to perform Hawaiian healing in the home, not some strip mall wI 
commercial zoning. She should have the right to do that. In addition to lomi lomi, she also 
teaches and practices ho'oponopono, Ia'au Iapa'au, and oli Hawaii. We are all very blessed to 
live in Maui and we owe the host culture a lot. It is important to support Hawaiians and their 
culture. This a fantastic opportunity to do just that. 

Mahalo, 

John Carty - Ka'anapahi Moku 
johnhonoIuafarms.com  
808-276-8733 

Mailing Address: 	 Physical Address: 

5095 Napihihau St. #109b-101 	 6860 Honoapiilani Highway 

Lahaina, HI 96761 	 Lahaina, HI 96761 


